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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO: Barb Minister 

 Management Analyst II 

 

FROM: Tracy M. Gaines 

 Purchasing Expediter 

 

DATE: May 13, 2014 

 

RE: BID RECOMMENDATION – FREEWAY LIGHTING SERVICE – TRAFFIC 

CONTROL 

 BID PROPOSAL #SA005366 

 

 

The Director’s Office opened formal bids on April 30, 2014 for the purchase of FREEWAY 

LIGHTING SERVICE – TRAFFIC CONTROL for the Division of Power.  One (1) bid was 

received. 

 
We have reviewed the bid and recommend acceptance of the bid by Paul Peterson Company, 950 
Dublin Road, Columbus, OH 43216 for the total amount of $71,600.00 for 2014-15, $74,700.00 
for 2015-16 and $77,800.00 for 2016-17 for Freeway Lighting Service – Traffic Control. 
 
The estimate for the project is $40,000.00 for 2014-15, $40,000.00 for 2015-16 and $40,000.00 
for 2016-17.   
 

We will need legislation using OCA 606723, Object Level ¾ 3336. We have spent $20,400.00 in 

2013 and $50,650.00 in 2012. Attached for your convenience is the bidder’s evaluation table. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.   

 

 

Pc:  Rick Clay 

 Herb Johanson 

 Kim Campbell 

Barb Minister 

File 


